
August 4, 2014 

 

Southeastern Stamp Expo Announces Exhibit Prospectus For January 2015 Show 

The Planning Committee of the Southeastern Stamp Expo is pleased to announce the publication of its 

exhibiting prospectus for the 2015 show, and that it is now accepting entries for its 2015 exhibition. 

The prospectus and entry from can be found on the show’s website at www.sefsc.org.  Entries will close 

on December 9th, but may close earlier due to space limitations. 

The jury, previously announced, will consist of Tom Mazza, New York, Chair, John Allen, North Carolina, 

Roland Cipolla, Arizona, Ross Towle, California, Hal Vogel, New Jersey, and Ray Pietruszka, Alabama, 

Apprentice. 

Exhibit Fees for 2015 are $15 per frame for multi-frame exhibits and $25 per frame for Single Frame. 

The show is to be held the last weekend in January, from Friday, January 30th, through Sunday, February, 

1st, 2015.  A Feedback Forum with the judges will be held at 4:00 pm on the Saturday, and an Awards 

Dinner will be held Saturday evening at 6:00 pm.  Exhibitors traveling to Atlanta are also eligible to make 

use of the show’s Hospitality Suite where complimentary snacks and beverages are served, and to 

participate in the show’s silent auction as buyers or sellers. 

The venue for the Southeastern Stamp Expo is the Atlanta Hilton Northeast, 5993 Peachtree Industrial 

Boulevard, Norcross, GA, 30092.  All events including the exhibition, seminars, bourse and Awards 

Dinner will be held at the Hilton.  A block of rooms has been reserved from the Hilton with a show rate 

of $89/night which includes two buffet breakfasts.  Hotel Booking details can be found at the show’s 

website. 

About the Southeastern Stamp Expo 

The Southeastern Stamp Expo is an APS World Series of Philately (WSP) accredited national stamp show, 

held annually the last weekend in January, and features 160 frames of exhibits, a dealer bourse, 

seminars and youth activities.  In 2015, the show will be held at the Atlanta Hilton Northeast, 5993 

Peachtree Industrial Boulevard, Norcross, Georgia, 30092, on Friday, January 30th through Sunday 

February 1st. 

About the Southeast Federation of Stamp Clubs 

The Southeast Federation of Stamp Clubs is an organization representing over 20 stamp clubs and 

societies in Georgia and surrounding states which pool resources for the common goal of promoting and 

supporting stamp collecting activities in the southeastern region.  Principal among these is the 

sponsorship and management of the Southeastern Stamp Expo, an APS World Series of Philately event 

held annually the last weekend in January. 

http://www.sefsc.org/

